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COVID-19 EXPOSURE NOTICE
[bookmark: Text1]Date: [Insert Date]
Dear [Employee’s name],
This notice is to inform you that you were exposed to COVID-19 in the workplace. That means the County believes you have been in close contact[footnoteRef:1] with a confirmed positive individual. The County cannot disclose the name of the individual who was the source of the exposure, as the County is required by law to maintain confidentiality as mandated by the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), the Fair Employment and Housing Act (FEHA), and Confidentiality of Medical Information Act (CMIA).  [1: An individual is considered to have had close contact with a positive case if, during the positive case’s infectious period, 
an individual shared the same indoor airspace for a cumulative total of 15 minutes or longer over a 24-hour period, irrespective of whether a face covering was worn if the exposure occurred in an indoor space with 400,000 or fewer cubic feet per floor; OR

an individual was within 6 feet for a cumulative total of 15 minutes or more over a 24-hour period if the exposure occurred in a large indoor space greater than 400,000 cubic feet per floor. 

Spaces that are separated by floor-to-ceiling walls are considered distinct indoor airspaces.
] 

COVID-19 testing is available to you through various locations in Yolo County. Please visit COVID-19 | Yolo County to find the most convenient location and time for you. These are free tests; however, you may also utilize your medical insurance in obtaining testing.  Other testing information can be found at COVID-19 CA.GOV.  You are also allowed to undertake COVID-19 testing during working hours. 
Please test within 3-5 days of your exposure and wear a mask in the workplace when around others for 10 days following your exposure. 
	EXPOSURE INFORMATION:
[bookmark: OLE_LINK1]Date of exposure: (list the 48 hours prior to the last day worked by the employee)
[bookmark: Text3]Location of exposure: (Insert Location)



If you, or someone in your household, exhibit COVID-19 related symptoms, you are directed to notify your supervisor so that the County may assess any additional risk to the workplace. All such personal information will be maintained with the strictest confidentially.
Additionally, if you have any questions or need further information, please contact your supervisor. 
Your health and safety remain our priority. We are continually assessing this situation and will contact you with any/all relevant updates.  
Sincerely,
[bookmark: Text2][Your name/contact information]
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